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As a member of the Latrobe Valley Palliative Care Group, I had the opportunity to work
with people committed to palliative care service.   This involved medical support, but
also personal support when loneliness was a factor.   For example there was a case of a
women who would not go into her house after her husband's funeral.   She locked
herself in her car in the garage.   We need to be very careful about legislating for killing
innocent people as a solution to human problems.   John H. Cooney

Submission 988

mailto:lsic@parliament.vic.gov.au



